
Authorizing local entities to supersede the ORS would, in this case, place many Oregon CHL holders in legal peril. CHL holders 
have already subjected themselves to scrutiny to obtain their license; I fail to see how this bill would make any of Oregon’s 
communities safer. 

Respectfully,
B Martin
Corvallis


